
The Silvermine Arts Center is very pleased to welcome back our 
artist members, staff, students, and visitors. We are hard at work 
protecting your health and safety. 

Nothing is more important than the safety of our children, faculty, 
and staff. With lots of thoughtful planning and the guidance of 
experts, we look forward to having a great summer together. 

What we’ve done to insure your safety while you are on our 
campus- 
Silvermine has upgraded all HVAC systems with NBPI technology 
which increases filter efficiency to fight COVID-19. 

For the safety of our staff the administrative office is closed to the 
public but staff will be working. If you need assistance call 203-966- 
9700 and we will answer your questions or meet you outside of the 
administrative building. 

Silvermine will be following CDC and CT State guidelines 
currently in effect, to the degree possible. 

• Thoroughly cleaning the facilities throughout the day,
especially frequently touched surfaces

• Requiring masks indoors at all times for all faculty, staff, camp
assistants and students.

• Social distancing rules in effect both in and outdoors
• Limiting the number of classes offered throughout the day
• Staggering class start and end times
• Limiting the number of students in each classroom
• Keeping children outdoors as much as possible
• Closed access road to the back studios

All Faculty, Staff, and Students - when inside our buildings- 

• Facemasks are mandatory.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://portal.ct.gov/coronavirus


• Gloves are encouraged.
• Social distancing rules in effect where possible.
• Only one person in bathroom at a time.

When outdoors on our campus- 

• Social distancing rules are in effect.
• If you are unable to safely social distance, face coverings

are required.
• No gathering.

Art Studio Sumer Camps- 
All Instructors, Camp Assistants, Students and 
Parents/Guardians- 

• All Faculty and students will have temperatures taken daily.
• No parents or guardians are allowed in the buildings with the

students. There are no exceptions.
• Drop off and pick up outside of the building at designated

check in tables.
• Face masks are mandatory.
• Gloves are encouraged.
• Social distancing rules in effect where possible.
• Only one person in bathroom at a time.

Silvermine Galleries 

• Visitors are welcome by appointment only. Click here for all
Gallery guidelines and information to reserve a time slot to visit
the current exhibition.

If State or local guidance changes, Silvermine may alter its 
policies and procedures accordingly. 

Coronavirus / COVID-19 Warning & Disclaimer 

https://www.silvermineart.org/event/galleries-opening-june-22nd-by-appointment-only/


Despite our careful attention to cleaning and social distancing, 
Silvermine cannot warrant that you will not become infected with 
COVID-19 while using our facilities or participating in our programs. 
COVID-19 is extremely contagious and there is a risk of exposure 
and infection at any time and any place. By using our facilities or 
participating in our programs  you are acknowledging and 
accepting these risks. 
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